
     

           
        
               
      
           

 
 

Monday 2nd March 2020 
OVERNIGHT LONDON VISIT 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Children in Years 4, 5 and 6 will have the opportunity to visit London on Monday 29th June for a one night stay. 

This is a very exciting visit that we have been running for several years and once again this year we have decided 

to extend the trip to an overnight stay so the children can have more time to experience London. The cost of the 

visit is £125 and has been subsidised by school. This cost include return train travel to London, a tube ticket 

for travel around London, 1 night’s accommodation, theatre ticket for a West End show, breakfast, lunch 

and two evening meals.  We are also hoping to complete some fundraising which will contribute towards spending 

money for the visit. A non-refundable £25 deposit is needed to secure your child’s place by Monday 16th March.                

The remaining money will need to be paid by Friday 22nd May 2020.   

On the first day we will travel to London by train, complete some sightseeing and visit the Houses of Parliament  

where we will have a guided tour and attend a workshop. In the evening we will be eating at Pizza Express before 

heading to the Prince of Wales Theatre in the West End to watch Mary Poppins. After a long exciting day, we will 

travel back to the YHA St. Pancras Hotel for a good night’s sleep. In the morning the children will have breakfast 

at the hotel before we make our way to visit the British Museum. After this we will have time to explore the 

Tower of London and see some of the other famous London landmarks before grabbing a fast food meal and 

departing for our return train back to Crewe. There is a high staff to child ratio for this visit and we can assure 

you that your child will be able to explore the city in safe hands. We hope that it will be a school experience that 

they will never forget!  

It is required that all children are dropped off and collected from Crewe Train Station and more information 

will be passed to you nearer to the time. 

Unfortunately, there are only 30 places available for this visit and these will be given on a first come, first 

served basis. We will be representing Beechwood Primary School at the Houses of Parliament and therefore a 

place on this visit will be dependent on sustained good conduct at school. The response slip below should be 

completed and given in to the school office with the £25 deposit as soon as possible to secure your child’s place. 

We will be unable to accept the consent without the deposit. 

If you have any questions regarding the visit then please do not hesitate to come and speak to us.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Harper    

I give permission for my child _________________________, Year ______,  to go on the London Residential on 

Monday 29th - 30th June 2020 for 1 night.  
 
I have enclosed a non-refundable deposit of £25 to secure my child’s place.  
 

Signed (Parent/Carer) ______________________      Date: ___________ 

 

Headteacher: 

Mrs. S. Harper BA(Hons), QTS, NPQH 

 

Beechwood Primary School 

Meredith Street, Crewe 

Cheshire CW1 2PH 

 

Tel 01270 214490  

Fax     01270 251529 

admin@beechwood.cheshire.sch.uk 


